
Issue 75 
9th April 2020 

Launton C of E School 
Newsletter 

 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

A weekly update for children 

Message from Mrs. Paterson 
 
Hello Team, 
A very happy Easter to you all. 

 

 
Here are Easter messages in other languages. If you follow the links, you will 
hear how to pronounce them. See if you can work out which languages they are 
written in. 

 
 

Buona Pasqua                      Prospera Pascha sit 
 
 
                                      Páscoa Feliz                       Joyeuses Pâques                   
 
 
God påske                      Vesele velikonočne praznike 
 
Chúc Mừng Phục Sinh                                                   Glad Påsk 
 
Hyvää pääsiäistä                  復活節快樂 
 
Frohe Ostern                                                Prospera Pascha sit 
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